
 

 

Developing Our “Ktunaxa Trust” 

Between Ktunaxa Communities and the Ktunaxa Nation Council 

Information sessions will be held  as follows: 

 Monday, December 08, 2014-Tobacco Plains 5:00 p.m.  

 Thursday, December 11, 2014-KNGB  11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  

 Thursday, December 11, 2014-Yaqan Nukiy  5:00 pm 

   (Band meeting guest)   

 Tuesday, December 16, 2014-‘akisq’nuk  6:00 p.m. 

   (Band meeting guest) 

We need you to help us to determine how our Ktunaxa Trust should be created. 

Please get informed & complete a survey for a chance at winning $250.00. 

We will gladly do a home visit with you and your family. 

For more information please contact: 

Vickie Thomas: swaqmu2013@gmail.com 250.919.9027 

Bonnie Harvey: mizzfelina@hotmail.com 250.421.9275 

Or you can do the Survey online: 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KNC_CREATING_A_LEGACY 
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